
Hello Everyone-

I wanted to let you know that Print On/Clockwork Graphics is now a part of Minuteman Press of Roswell.  
The merger was made with the idea of being able to continue to give you the quality service and finished 
product that we have given you in the past, but in addition we hope to be able to offer more products to you 
as well as continued excellent pricing.

I will still be with the company so you should not see anything different than what I have done for you in the 
past.  For now, you can still use the old email address (me@printonplus.com) to send in your orders, but you 
can also start using the new one which is request@minutemanpress.com. The idea is to have everyone 
switch over to the new email in the next few months.

We will be joining Minuteman Press of Roswell at their location in Roswell, Georgia which is not too far from 
our old location. The new address is 2500 Old Alabama Road, Suite 17, Roswell, GA 30076.

I will be working alongside Bryan Thompson and Charlie Petry during the merger so you might possibly get 
responses from him as well going forward. I have their information listed below for your reference.

Ideally, you should not see any changes in the normal process that you are used to receiving and it should 
just be business as usual. If you have any questions for us, please let us know.  We look forward to serving 
you and continuing many more years of business.

We appreciate your business!
-David Finney

Additional Contacts
Bryan Thompson
Email: request@minutemanpress.com
Main Office Phone: 770-998-0550

Charlie Petry
Email: cpetry@minutemanpress.com
Cell: 678-641-6239


